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Comments: We live in a very unique environment and should treasure and maintain the wilderness we have.  I

urge the Forest Service to honor public comments.  The Forest Service should maintain the roads and routes

which already exist and not add new ones.      I implore the Forest Service to oppose WR 07, WR 13, WR03,

WR90 and WR 78.  I encourage you to support road closures and limit increasing use of snowmobiles in High

lakes WSA and to comply with the Wyoming Wilderness Act.  We need to sustain nature, not create more

motorized tracks.


